Attachment 5

Approval Memorandum from Alberta Infrastructure

_A[W- nfrastructure

Memorandum

FROM Sabeeh Farocoqui OUR FILE REFERENCE
Director, Strateqgic Asset
& Accommodation Planning
YOUR FILE REFERENCE  Bylaw 20400

TO Majida El-Assal DATE June 5, 2023
Office of the City Manager | Legal Services
City of Edmonton TELEPHONE  780-974-3069

Sth Floor Chancery Hall
3 Sir winston Churchill Square
Edmonton, AB T5J 2C3

SUBJECT LOCAL IMPROVEMENT TAX BYLAW (OTTEWELL NEIGHEQURHOOD)

Thank you for your April 21, 2023 email regarding the Local Improvement

Motice for sidewalk reconstruction. | appreciate you sharing this information,
and would like to advise that the authority to proceed with these projects has
been delegated to the Director, Strategic Asset & Accommodation Planning.

Alberta Infrastructure has reviewed the notice for the group home located at
9225 52 Street and understands the cost to the Province for the improvements.
The proposed scope of work and associated costs of $258 56 are deemed
reasonable and the work is approved to proceed. A copy of this letter has been
sent to Municipal Affairs for payment.

If you have any questions, please contact Ashley England, Strategic Asset
Planner at 780-974-7711 or by email at ashley.england@agov.ab.ca.

| appreciate the City of Edmonton’s commitment to enhancing the quality of
infrastructure for the benefit of all residents. Thank you for taking the time to
write.

Sincerely,

gty sigreed by SabeshFarozul

Sabeeh.Farooqui i <o
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Sabeeh Farooqgui
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